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June 6, 2011 -- The Maritime Academy of Asia and the Pacific (MAAP) Conducted a
Testimonial Pass in Review in honor of one of the academy’s top benefactors, outgoing
International Mariners Management Association of Japan (IMMAJ) Chairman, Capt. Takao
Manji.

      

MAAP President, VAdm Eduardo Ma. R. Santos AFP (Ret) welcomed the guests and presented
to Capt. Manji the MAAP cadets who were dressed in their formal attire.  This traditional pass in
review is an honor given to a special guest of the academy.

  

Associated Marine Officers’ and Seamen’s Union of the Philippines (AMOSUP) President, Dr.
Conrado F. Oca presented a model helm and anchor to Capt. Manji as a symbolism of gratitude
for having steered IMMAJ in its efforts to upgrade the standards of the Filipino seafarers
through education.
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